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Welcome to Torrisholme School

Thank you for your interest in the vacancy for the position of Deputy Head Teacher at our school. 

The Governing Board is extremely proud of our school community.  We want our new deputy headteacher to share our vision and strive to enable everyone at Torrisholme to flourish. 

At Torrisholme, we are ambitious for everyone.  Our bespoke curriculum enables all children to know and learn more through exciting lessons and learning opportunities.  Our core values help children to shine brightly as good human beings. Our children are delightful, dedicated learners who support each other and relish opportunities to learn and grow.   

The school building is modern and well maintained and provides a super environment for the children to learn and play. 
Before submitting your application, you are very welcome to come and visit.  To do this, please either phone school or email head@torrisholme.lancs.sch.uk to arrange a suitable time. 

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

Yours sincerely,


Phil Huddart
Chair of Governing Board
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